

October 20, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of Kathryn Duff, 38 Grove Street, New Bedford, MA to the Planning Board. This term will expire October of 2019.

Attached is Ms. Duff's attendance at board meetings from 2013 to present.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F

Mayor

JFM/dkr/ attackment

cc/Ms. Duff Planning

Planning Board Attendance Summary				
Members	2013	2014	2015	2016
Peter Cruz	10 of 12	12 of 12	11 of 11	10 of 10
Kathryn Duff	11 of 12	10 of 12	9 of 11	10 of 10
Alexander Khalife**	n/a	in/a	6 of 6	9 of 10

^{**}appointed July 2015